Minutes

West Liberty State College Board of Governors

Executive Committee

August 31, 2004

Executive Committee Members: Brad Blair, Jim Frum, John Gompers, John Moore, Bernie Twigg

WLSC Administrators: Richard Owens

1.
Call to Order: Chairman Blair convened the Executive Committee meeting at 8:05 a.m. in the offices of Bank One.  

2.
President Owens reviewed and the Board discussed:

(a) June 30, 2004 Financials Review

(b) FY ’05 Budget

(c) State Mandated Cuts at 5.91% for FY ‘06

(d) FY ’03 Audit Update

(e) FY ’04 Audit Update

3.
The President recapped recent Higher Education Policy Commission meeting and issues.  Key issues have been separate community and technical college governance and the next round of budget cuts.

4.
President Owens gave a campus projects update.  Most projects are on schedule.  Projects in residence halls are mostly complete.

5.
Enrollment Update – Freshmen numbers are up.  Overall numbers are down slightly from fall ’03.  Major reasons include high attrition among freshmen male commuters and student problems with affordability (no state grant; family circumstances).  School year is off to a positive start.  Retention issues and programs are being stressed.

6.
Other:

(a) Board meeting agenda for September 15, 2004 was revised and approved.

(b) Board committee proposal was discussed, and will remain on the board agenda but not as an action item on for 30-day comment.

7.
The meeting adjourned at approximately 10:25 a.m.
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